
 

 
 
 
 

May 12, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Dianne Feinstein 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Feinstein: 
 
The Small Business Legislative Council (SBLC) applauds your efforts to reintroduce the 
Agricultural Job Opportunity, Benefits, and Security Act, or AgJOBS 2009. 
 
While the importance of this legislation to agriculture is clear, SBLC is concerned about the 
ripple effects through the American economy if we do not act.  Every farming operation in the 
country that hires labor purchases myriad products and services in the local community.  Every 
operation has payroll, pays property, payroll, and income taxes, and in turn, each farm employee 
consumes goods and services locally.  We believe enactment of this legislation would have a 
positive effect on rural and farming communities across the country, and on a variety of 
industries SBLC represents. 
 
Thank you for your leadership in resolving an urgent and important challenge. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John S. Satagaj 
President & General Counsel 
 
The Small Business Legislative Council is a permanent, independent coalition of over 50 trade and 
professional associations that share a common commitment to the future of small business.  Our 
members represent the interests of small businesses in such diverse economic sectors as 
manufacturing, retailing, distribution, professional and technical services, construction, 
transportation, and agriculture.  Our policies are developed through a consensus among our 
membership.  Individual associations may express their own views. 
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